

Parent Permission

2021 Annual "Tree of Lights" Children's Art Program

ART PROGRAM DIRECTIONS

Dear Student:

Please draw your best picture of the "*Tree of Lights*" on the back of this paper. Each year many people Light up a Light to remember someone they love! Entries are due Friday, November 5th to the Stockton Hospice of San Joaquin Office.

CONSENT TO USE CHILDREN'S ARTWORK

Parents: Please read and sign below, authorizing Hospice of San Joaquin to use your child's artwork.

I give permission to Hospice of San Joaquin to use my child's artwork for the 2021 Annual Tree of Lights, Art Program (name and authorization listed below). The artwork may be featured on Facebook, Instagram, the program cover of our Tree of Lights – Tree Lighting Ceremony Program; or a Hospice of San Joaquin holiday greeting card. Community Newspapers may also reprint the artwork. The artwork may be used in posters or advertising in future years.

The Tree Lighting Ceremonies and locations are listed on the Hospice of San Joaquin website at https://www.hospicesj.org/events/tree-of-lights Should your child's art be selected for the Program Cover, you and your child will notified via email. During the Tree Lighting Ceremony photos will be taken and used in our Hospice of San Joaquin Newsletter and may be used for other promotion purposes.

Student Information	
Student's Name:	
Signature of Parent or Guardian:	
How can we contact you? Please Print: Parent or Guardian Contact Information	
Parent's Name:	
Email:	